



Class Representatives & pupils… making a difference


Class Representatives

Year 3:

Year 4:

Year 5:

Year 6:


Mary and Zac

Hugo and Alana

Tomass and Natalia

Lola and Jayden

Meeting date: 16th December 2022


Discussions & Actions
1 Welcome and apologies 

Mrs Levy welcomed all the class representatives.


2 Accelerated Reader 

Mrs Levy considered all ideas shared at the last meeting and confirmed that quite a lot of things 
on the list can be done.


• New books have been ordered and some of these are linked to short reads

• More reading time - most classes are having a day doing Accelerated Reader instead of 

guided reading

• Book reviews - Y6 to design a book review template 

• Sharing ideas - Mrs Levy showed the group an idea for posters to be put around school 

promoting books that may be of interest based on current popular reads

• Unable to look at apps and audio books at the moment while we are looking into our IT 

services so we will look at this again at Easter.

• A more comfortable place to read - Mrs Levy gave Jayden a catalogue to look through to see 

what type of area we can create with soft seating.


Another idea is to look at outdoor areas and clubs for reading and we agreed this will be 
investigated in the new year


3 Next meeting 

Tuesday 17th January at 11.00am.
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